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As one of the nation’s leading university systems, the USM stands 
ready to work with the Trump administration as they develop and 
implement higher education policy. We are currently coordinating 
with our professional associations in Washington to offer support 
and guidance to the new administration.  As the transition 
continues, we will strive to keep both the mission of public higher 
education and support for the students we serve high on the agenda. 

 


